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Tuesday 27th July 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we finally reach the end of the academic year I wanted to say thank you for all of 
the support you have given to school and your children. This has been a very difficult 
year for all of us, but your continued support has ensured we have faced up to this 
together, as a school community.  
 
Before we finish for the year I just wanted to give you a brief update for September. 
Children will return to school on Wednesday 1st September and the most immediate 
change is that we will no longer be having staggered starts and finishes to the school 
day. Classroom doors will open at 8.45 for all pupils, apart from Nursery, and 
registers will close at 9.00 as will the school gates. This means that anyone arriving 
after 9.00 will be late for school. The end of the school day will be 3.05 for Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2 children, and 3.10 for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 children. 
 
Our school uniform policy has remained in place throughout the pandemic however 
we have been more relaxed with this due to difficulties parents have faced. In 
September we will return to applying the school uniform policy as we did prior to 
the pandemic. However, wearing PE kit for the whole day will remain in place. 
Children and parents that I have spoken to have felt this to be a positive change and 
this is something we will keep. 
 
Obviously, things could change over the coming weeks and I will send out an update 
before the children return in September. Thank you again for you continued support 
and I hope you and the children can have a relaxing and enjoyable summer. 
 
Mr S. Mason 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 


